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January 21, 2021 

 

President Biden has issued an executive order strengthening the existing DACA program. Shortly after 

taking office on January 20, 2021, President Biden signed an executive order directing the Department of 

Homeland Security to "fortify and preserve DACA." The order made no changes to the current DACA 

program. The President also presented a comprehensive immigration bill to Congress which would include 

a path to citizenship for current DACA holders.  

Please check this page for updates as we learn more. If you are a member of the UW community and have 

questions or need help with DACA or related issues, please contact Jamie Crawford at the College of Law 

(jcrawf17@uwyo.edu). 
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